
 

In its 50th year, CHMC affiliated Clubs will have many opportunities for members to enjoy Heritage 

motoring as a community group.  

1. The 2020 National Historic Motoring Festival will be held at Albury/Wodonga between 

Saturday 28th March and Friday 3rd April 

 As of 21/1/20 there 248 vehicles entered (including one from Singapore), 3 caravans, 454 adults 
and 6 children. 

 Vehicles will be allocated groups according to era/speed of the vehicles - e.g. Veteran and 
Vintage will not be driving with 1980's vehicles; motorcycles will have their own route.  

 There are also shorter and longer routes with "short-cut" options 

 Closing date for entries is right upon us at 31st January 2020. 

  Those entering by the closing date will receive a discounted entry fee and a photo of their entry 
will be included in the Rally Book. There also will be no charge for children under the age of 16 
years and the meal package for 16 & 17 year olds is only $50 each. 

 Late entries will be accepted from 1/2/2020 until 20/3/2020 - though these entries do not 
receive the discounts and subsidies. 

 CHMC will be assisting with the Registration process on Saturday 28th
. Members 

able to assist in this task are encouraged to contact CHMC Secretary, Kathy Booby 
 

2. The CHMC AGM will be held at Temora on Saturday 4th April. A Meeting Notice and call for 

Agenda Items will be sent out shortly. 
 

3. “I don’t want to go Home” Rally  will be hosted by Temora Club between Saturday April 4th 

and Tuesday April 7th. 

 Sunday 5th - SHOW & SHINE at Lake Centenary - CAR GAMES: Tappet cover races, car balance 
beam, etc 

 Monday 6th - EXPLORE TEMORA - garage crawl, visit museum- Details to be finalised.  Monday 
evening :Award  Trophies etc  

 Tuesday 7th - FAREWELL BREAKFAST at Lake Centenary  
 

4. CHMC 50th Anniversary will be celebrated in conjunction with the CHMC mid term meeting  

 It will be held at Motto Farm Motel, Raymond Terrace on the weekend of 24th /25th October. 

 Heritage motorist and Cartoonist Warren Brown will feature as guest speaker 

 A number of rooms have been reserved for CHMC attendees. 

 Clubs are encouraged to plan a Club visit or tour to the area, either before, after, or spanning the 

celebration 
 

5. Further information and entry forms (where applicable) may be obtained from Council’s website 

www.heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au or from Secretary Kathy Booby 

 

THE DINKUM OIL 
A drop from the Council of Heritage Motor Clubs to keep you going 

For further information contact: 

Kathy Booby (CHMC Secretary) phone 0418 235 797    
 

More information about this, and other items of interest, can be found on Council’s website: 

www.heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au 

http://www.heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au/
http://www.heritagemotoringcouncil.org.au/

